

A NABET Accredited School Affiliated to CBSE vide Affiliation No. 6130012





04/01/2023

ISD/ACAD/CIR/70/2023

CIRCULAR (KG I to XII)

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the Day!

The SMC - Parents Open Day that is being conducted every month, provides a platform for the parents having suggestions / relevant matters to be discussed with SMC on a one-to-one basis.

In addition, parents can also contact the Head of Parent Relations through email parentrelationshead@isdoman.com. Hereby, we kindly request to continue using these channels for raising any concerns with SMC and are also welcomed to share your valuable suggestions for the betterment of the school.

Regards

Vijaya Saravanan Sankaran









